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Department of Labor and Workforce Development
DIVISION OF VOCATIONAL REHABILITATION /

December 21, 2009

Mr. Adam Blomfield
The Blom#field Company
10200 Prospect Drive
Anchorage, AK 99507

Dear Mr. Blomfield:

The Division of Vocational Rehabilitation hereby certifies that The Blomfreld Company
qualifies for a procurement preference under AS 36.30.170(f).

The 2010 certificaton number is BE 2010-03 and The Blomfield Company is
eligible for a 10% procurement preference.

Please remember to renew your certification at the end of each year. A
renewal form will be sent to you in December.

Sincerely,

¥

Cheryl A. Walsh
Director
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